## CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF VAN BUREN

## Board Retreat (Strategic Planning Session) February 8, 2014

The Strategic Planning Session was held from 8:30 a.m. to 3:45 p.m. in the Denton room with the following Board of Trustees members present: Supervisor Combs, Clerk Wright, Treasurer Budd, Trustee Hart, Trustee Jahr, Trustee McClanahan and Trustee Miller. There were three (3) members in the audience present.

South Eastern Michigan Council of Government (SEMCOG) Representatives Naheed Hug and Viginia Juncker facilitated the following strategic planning topics:

What does the Board want to get out of the retreat?

Developing a vision and setting up a Mission Statement.

The reality of local government: budgets and services presentation.

Strengths, Weaknesses, Opportunities and Threats Facing Van Buren Township.

Turning Reality into Opportunity.

Developing an Action Plan and Prioritizing Issues.

| Respectfully submitted,             |           |   |
|-------------------------------------|-----------|---|
| Leon Wright, Township Clerk         | Date:     | · |
| Linda H. Combs, Township Supervisor | Approved: | · |